Justification for Change in AmeriCorps Member Application 1/13/2011
The Corporation is seeking approval of the attached AmeriCorps Member Application.  This ICR will enable the public to apply to be AmeriCorps members. The Corporation has a Computer Matching Agreement with the Social Security Administration that needs to be reflected in the Privacy and Burden Statement.

The following sentence has been added to the Public Burden and Privacy Statement: The information may be shared with other agencies, such as the Social Security Administration, through computer matching agreements for the purpose of verifying identity and citizenship status information provided by you in your application.  
